Mardon, Sarah (Licensﬂg)

From: Jones, Nadine (Licensing) on behalf of Licensing

Sent: 13 January 2014 09:42

To: Mardon, Sarah (Licensing); Allison, Christine (Licensing)

Subject: FW: Application for license by Backwoodsman Itd. @Abbots Ripton

From: (GhISHEWEbY {7120 ToRh Shrev/sbliry 4 BORENEITEE) | )

Sent: 12 January 2014 13:34

To: Licensing

Cc:

Subject: Application for license by Backwoodsman Itd. @Abbots Ripton

To the licensing Committee,

We, John & Judith Shrewsbury residing at G SR, «ish to

comment on this application as below:-

We wish to give our support to this application on the proviso that the standard of measures taken by the
applicants for the 2013 event are maintained or improved upon.

We found the event caused us no inconvenience of any note and the measures taken by the applicants to
ensure our privacy and that we were not inconvenienced by the event at any stage were excellent.

If they can maintain those standards we will be most satisfied.

Our bous is lovated G IR i STiately OppoSie thesito it SOUEHes AT OBe BRNSSOwA:
g

John Shrewsbury, Judith Shrewsbury




Mardon, Sarah (Licensing)

From:

Sent: 28 January 2014 13:00
To: Licensing

Subject: Re: Secret Garden Party.
Categories: Yellow Sarah

My address is:- Gt

Michael Coles.

----- Original Message -----

From: Licensing

To: mika@synergyvenuefinders.co.uk
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 11:15 AM
Subject: RE: Secret Garden Party.

Mr Coles

Many Thanks for your email.

I'can confirm the application dated 7 Jan is the correct application.

If you could provide me with your address, | can accept your representation to the application,
Kind regards

Sarah Mardon

Licensing Officer
Huntingdonshire District Council
Pathfinder House

St. Mary's Street
Huntingdonshire

PE2S 3TN

Tel: 01480 387075

From: mika@synergyvenuefinders.co.uk [mailto:mika@synergyvenuefinders.co.uk]
Sent: 28 January 2014 10:59

To: Licensing

Subject: Secret Garden Party.

Clir.Ian Curtis advised Robert Brown today that the deadline for objections to or about the above
event is Feb.4th.2014.

I don't know how anyone else is supposed to know this and I find it strange that our councillor didn't
mention this during our last Parish Council Meeting.

However, I am objecting to the noise this event makes after midnight. Last
year and the year before the levels in our village were unacceptable and
outside of the limits set by yourselves.

It is totally unreasonable that we residents should have to tolerate this and also to mention that the
system for reporting the nuisance at the time by telephone has not been suitable two years running, a
point I made to Mr.Hollingsworth and the licensing department before.

There is also confusion about the licence application as I saw one before Christmas which seems to
have disappeared?

The one I have pasted above is lodged at a later date i.e. 7th.Jan.2014. Is this the right one?
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Michael Coles.
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